
From: Patrick Kelly
To: Hill, LaSondra
Cc: Brewer, Brian N.; Reid, John; Williams, Matthew C.; White, Brandon L.
Subject: RE: Info on procedure to withdraw your application(s)
Date: Thursday, September 2, 2021 4:09:00 PM

Thank you LaShondra, 

As we discussed, our property on memorial drive was under contract with the DeKalb County
Housing Authority. Their intention was to build a blended apartment and townhome community.
Earlier in the week we spoke with the Housing Authority and they notified us that they are cancelling
our contract and no longer wish to pursue purchasing the property. Since the applicant, the DeKalb
County Housing Authority, is no longer pursuing this project there is no need for a rezoning. Our
hope is to withdraw this application numbered LP21 – 1245068 without prejudice.

When possible please let me know if there's any additional paperwork you would like me to provide
and if you would like me to attend the planning meeting scheduled for next Thursday, September
9th.

Best Regards,

Patrick Kelly
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